
 
 
 
Contact: Richard Surles 
Deputy Police Chief 
City of Urbana  
217-384-2334 
surlesrh@urbanaillinois.us 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
October 24, 2023 
 
 

CALL FOR SERVICE MEETING AND LISTENING SESSION SCHEDULED 
 

As part of the Community Safety project for the City of Urbana, BerryDunn will facilitate 
a special community meeting and listening session to discuss the traditional approach 
to the police call for service model (CFS), and to explore alternatives, trends, and 
solutions. The community is invited to attend this meeting to learn more, and to share 
thoughts, idea, and perspectives.  

The meeting will take place from 6 to 8 p.m., November 15, 2023, at the Four Square 
Church, which is located at 2101 East Washington Street, Urbana. All are welcome to 
attend.   

For more information about the City of Urbana Police Department, please visit 
www.urbanaillinois.us/police 
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